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Ysgol Caer Drewyn 
CRHA 

 
The Committee Members 

Chairperson: Mrs Jess Dignam 
Vice Chair:  Mrs E Vaughan-Evans 

Secretary: Miss Allyson Griffiths 
 
 

All parents are members of the PTFA. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are pleased for new members  
to join us at any time  

and always keen to hear  
your fund-raising ideas. 

 
Please contact one of the PTFA 

if you’d like to join,  
 with any suggestions for money-making,  
or if you can offer any help at our events 

 
Look out for dates for PTFA 
meetings in the newsletter 

 
 

“Children come first” 
Plant yn gyntaf 

 

 
 

Ysgol Caer Drewyn 
 
 

Clawdd Poncen 
Corwen 

Denbighshire 
LL21 9RT 

 
 

01490 412418 
 

www.caer.drewyn@denbighshire.gov.uk 
 
 
 

Twitter: @Caerdrewyn 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher 
Mrs Jayne Davies 

 
 
 

Deputy Headteacher 
Mrs Emma Vaughan-Evans 

 
 
 

School Secretary 
Ffion Bramhill 
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Information Leaflet 
Taflen wybodaeth 

 



 
Why have a PTFA? 

Pam cael CRHA? 

A PTFA is a very good way to bring 
together parents, guardians, grandparents, 
teachers and any others who are interested 

in supporting the school. It provides an  
opportunity for everyone to work 

together with a common goal. 

Mae CRHA yn ffordd dda o ddod a rhieni, 
athreawon, neiniau a theidiau, gwarchodwyr ac 

unrhyw un arall sydd a diddordeb mewn 
cefnogi’r ysgol at ei gilydd. Mae’n gyfle i 

bawb weithio gyda’I gilydd i weithio tuag at 
darged cyffredin. 

 
 

What does the PTFA do? 
Beth mae CRHA yn ei wneud? 

A PTFA will fundraise to help the school 
provide “extras” for the children. 

It will run social events such as the 
Christmas & Summer fayres for all to enjoy. 

Mae’r gymdeithas yn helpu’r ysgol i brynu 
pethau ychwanegol i’r plant. Maent 
hefyd yn rhedeg gweithgareddau 
cymdeithasol megis ffair nadolig. 

 
 

Why does the PTFA need you? 
Pam bod y gymdeithas eich angen? 

The PTFA is always looking for new ideas 
for fundraising events and volunteers to 

help out in whichever way they can.  
By attending the meetings, you could have your 
say as to how the funds could be raised and how 

those funds are spent to benefit your children. 

Mae’r gymdeithas yn edrych am syniadau newydd i 
gasglu arian ac am wirfoddolwyr i helpu allan. Drwy 

ddod i’r cyfarfodydd, gallwch roi eich barn ar sut mae’r 
arian yn cael ei gasglu ai wario ar y plant. 

 

 

Examples of Last Year’s Events 

Christmas and Summer Fayre 
Christmas and Summer Bingo 

Hamper Raffles 
DVD Nights 

Disco 
School Calendar 

 

What we did with the money 
 Buses for trips  

 Christmas crafts & gifts  
 Pantomime tickets, buses & ice cream  
 
 

What is the money being raised 

for this year? 

Pantomime visit 
Tickets, bus & ice cream for all 

 

 

A central bus fund for school trips 
a bus costs £80 just to go to Corwen!! 

The more we can raise, the less you have to pay 

 
 
 

Additional equipment and extra curricular 

experience that the children may not 

have as it is not covered by schools 

funds. 
 

 
 

We set out dates for the core fundraisers 
over the year and these are sent out to 

parents in September, with regular updates 
made via texts, flyers and our school 

newsletter. 
 
 

We always welcome new ideas.  
 

Look out for more details 
Including times for events, 

in the weekly school newsletter! 


